
Birthdays and Anniversaries
July 27 - Norman & DeeDee Mah
July 30 - Zeane Barber & spouse

August 8 - Gary Felt

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Julia Gussett - Carrie Williams
Northern CA Cancer Advocates

Upcoming Programs
August 7, Club Assembly

August 14, Patty Gunderson - Jessica Diermier
August 21, Pat Holley

August 28, Cheryl Holmes

Upcoming Events
August 2 - District Membership & Public Image Seminars

August 5 - BOARD MEETING
August 23 - Rotary Day at the Aces

November 14 - Winetasting Fundraiser

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2014-2015

President:			   Tim Nobles 
President Elect:		  Karen Grosz
Secretary:			   Oliver Grosz
Treasurer:			   Annette Silveria
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Oliver Grosz
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Zeane Barber
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: admin@susanville rotary.com
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at Lassen Senior Center
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Oliver Grosz at ogrosz39@gmail.com
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ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?



Last WeekWhy become a Sustaining Member?

Susanville Sunrise 
Past President Patty 
Gunderson receives 
her Past President 
2013-14 pin from 
Past President Mi-
chelle Zubillaga. 
Congrats, Patty, on 
doing a good job last 
year!

Susanville Sunrise Rotary 
presenter Denise Stevenson 
talked about the reasons chil-
dren are placed in foster care 
as well as the need for people 
to volunteer to become foster 
parents. She showed a video 
presentation from a former 
Susanville foster child who 
says his video “is really about 
me.” Thanks so much, De-
nise, for an informative and 
moving presentation!

 
What good can your US$2 a week ($100 annual) gift 
to The Rotary Foundation do? A lot, actually.
Rotary member Teree Bergman explains how, for half 
the cost of a tall latte a week, you can take part in the 
Foundation’s work of doing good in the world.
Read more on the RotaryVoices at http://blog.rotary.
org/2014/07/25/bergman/


